
Ballygawley Early Years Playgroup

Page | 1

CCTV Policy

No CCTV exists in Ballygawley Early Years Playgroup. Videography is not permitted in 
Ballygawley Early Years Playgroup.

This policy was adapted at a meeting of our playgroup held on the 1st September 2025.

Monitoring

This policy will be reviewed annually by the management team to ensure it remains fit 
for purpose.
This policy was reviewed by the Ballygawley Early Years Management Committee on:

Date:    01/09/2025

Signed:   …………………………………………………………………………………..
(on behalf of the Management Committee)

Name and Position:  Iona Devine, Chairperson

Reviewed on:

Date:  ……………………... Signed:…………………………………………... Position:…………………………………………

Date:  ……………………... Signed:…………………………………………... Position:…………………………………………

Date:  ……………………... Signed:…………………………………………... Position:…………………………………………

This policy links with the following policies:
 Safeguarding Children and Child Protection policy
 Photography and Videography policy


